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Public Art and Community Design Committee

Of the Arts Foundation for Tucson and Southern Arizona

MEETING CANCELLATION

The meeting on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 for
the PUBLIC ART AND COMMUNITY DESIGN
COMMITTEE has been cancelled.

Public Art and Community Design Committee Meetings are Open to the Public

Citizens, particularly artists, interested in public art are encouraged to attend. Action may be taken on any agenda item.
Pursuant to safe practices during the COVID 19 pandemic, all in-person public meetings are cancelled until further
notice. This meeting will be held virtually to allow for healthy practices and social distancing. Meeting materials will be
presented as part of the virtual meeting. Community members who wish to speak at the Call to Audience can click on
the link below and will be added to a list on a first come first serve basis: https://airtable.com/shr1SX8hMC5u3iS5p

Committee Members

Alex Jimenez-D5 Chairperson, Anne Lopez-W4, Emily Tate-D1, Felix Lawrence-W2, James Glock-AF, Janet Fischer-W6,
Kenna Smith-AF, Marcelle Shillito-D4, Margaret Joplin-AF, Maureen Lueck-County Administrator, Mel Dominguez-D2,
Nancy Fung-AF, Bob Clark-WS5, Valerie Sanchez-AF, Valerie Sipp-AF.

Accessibility

If you require an accommodation or materials in accessible format or require a foreign language interpreter or materials
in a language other than English for this event, please call the Arts Foundation at 520.624.0595 ext 4. or email
PACD@ArtsFoundTucson.Org at least 2 business days in advance.



